Appendix A

Mr. John Woolgar
Director, Recreation and Culture
City of White Rock

Dear Mr. Woolgar,

My name is Connor McMahon and | am the head of the White Rock Firefighters Charity Association. | am
writing to you to request permission to host a beer garden as part of a proposed pickleball tournament
at Centennial Park on June 2, 2023. Our goal is to create a fun and social atmosphere for the participants
and attendees of the tournament. We believe that a beer garden would help us achieve this and would
also aid us in raising additional funds for our charity association.

The beer garden would be a fenced-off area located within the lacrosse box. As a courtesy we have
reached out to both the lacrosse and pickleball associations and have received their support to host this
event. We will ensure that all applicable regulations are followed, including proper licensing, insurance,
and security if required. We will also provide certified servers to manage the sale and distribution of
alcohol, and we will be vigilant in monitoring consumption to ensure responsible alcohol service.

We are committed to working closely with your team to ensure that this event is executed in a safe and
responsible manner. We would be happy to answer any questions you may have and provide any
additional information.

Thank you for considering our request and please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Connor McMahon



